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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Year 1 picnic  

 

As an ending to our topic for this half term, ‘Why am I super?’ Year 1 would like to invite you in 

to share a picnic with us.  

 

During our DT lessons, children will be learning skills such as cutting and spreading which they will 

then use to create sandwiches to share with you at the picnic.  

 

We will be holding our picnic on Thursday 19th October, and would like to invite you (and your 

picnic blankets if you have them!) in from 2:45pm, to share your child’s sandwich which they will 

have made.  

 

When we are finished, we will then ask you to wait on the playground whilst we get ready for 

home time and release the children at the normal time.  

 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible, and if there are any questions please do not 

hesitate to contact us.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Year One team. 
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